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Statement from the Arizona Board of Regents on Terms of Settlement 
with Arizona Students Association  

 

"The Arizona Board of Regents (ABOR) and the Arizona Students Association (ASA) have come to terms 

on a settlement of the lawsuit involving the collection of ASA's dues.  The ASA brought suit in 2013 after 

ABOR changed the manner in which Arizona's three universities collected dues from students on behalf 

of the ASA from an “opt-out” to an “opt-in” system.  The case is currently pending in federal district 

court.  The terms of the settlement will be released following approval by ABOR and ASA's governing 

boards. The parties are pleased that they have been able to resolve their differences and look forward 

to working together towards their common goals as they have done for many decades.” 
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Contact : Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
 Julie Newberg, 602-2292534, 602-686-1803, Julie.Newberg@azregents.edu 
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